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Townsend, Erle

From: Aaron Dennis <arden267@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 6:04 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: BEP and Chapter 127-A

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi, 

We can argue all day about climate change and hand pick the data to prove it is or isn't real. What is real is the 

difficulties that Maine residents will have to endure if Chapter 127-A is adopted. EV's are not practical for Maine 

residents because of the following: 

1. We are mostly a rural state with longer than normal driving distances for services. 

2. Maine geographically is a cold climate and we know the difficulties that midwesterners had to endure trying to use 

their EVs in the extreme cold. 

3. People will simply purchase out of state vehicles thereby hurting the Maine economy. 

4. Auto dealers will suffer because very few people want an EV forcing them to go out of state. 

5. In America we are supposed to have freedom of choice. How dare the BEP think they can dictate what we can own or 

in this case drive. 

 

Aaron Dennis 

203 Makers Point Road 

Jonesport, Maine 04649 

207-432-8055 


